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Olivia Sontag

From: Olivia Sontag
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 2:18 PM
To: Michael Lisagor; Robin Simons
Cc: Phyllis Carlyle
Subject: RE: would it be OK for me to put new tentative hearing dates on the city signs?

Hi Mike, 
 
Thanks for your patience. We are still working to determine whether or not an evening hearing is viable. To my 
knowledge, we haven’t done this before. We are exploring the possibility of moving the meeting but are also trying to 
remain cognizant of those who would prefer the morning/daytime hearing. Unfortunately, we’re going to have unhappy 
people either way. The applicant is willing to make either time work.  
 
Our Hearing Examiner holds hearings at 10am and 1pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of the month. If you would like to 
poll your neighbors about these times vs. an evening hearing, you are welcome to do so. Thanks! 
 

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 

From: Michael Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 11:18 AM 
To: Robin Simons <robin.a.simons@gmail.com>; Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Phyllis Carlyle <pcarlyle5@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: would it be OK for me to put new tentative hearing dates on the city signs? 
 
Olivia - just so you know, quite a few people are upset that these meetings might be held at 10 a.m. when many 
people are at work. Considering the potential impact of the hotel project on/and interest by many island 
residents, please consider having the meetings in the evening. It would take a lot of negative noise out of the 
system (and our inboxes!). 
Thank you! 
Mike 
Michael Lisagor 
206-780-4201 
www.romancingthebuddha.com 
  
  
 

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: would it be OK for me to put new tentative hearing dates on the 
city signs? 
From: Robin Simons <robin.a.simons@gmail.com> 
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Date: Mon, April 08, 2019 11:03 am 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Mike Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>, Phyllis Carlyle 
<pcarlyle5@gmail.com> 

Hi, Olivia, 
 
I have been getting a ton of emails from people asking about the hearing date that's advertised 
on the two signs on the Winslow Hotel site. I know Mike Lisagor has emailed you about this too. I 
saw your response to him that the city won't change those dates but urges people to go to the 
website. 
 
I'm wondering if it would be OK with the city if I just put a piece of tape over the April 25 date on 
the signs and wrote "Tentative dates: Planning Commission May 9 and May 23, 7:00 pm. Hearing 
Examiner June 13, 10:00 am." 
 
That would stop people asking and showing up at City Hall on April 25. 
 
Thanks, Olivia! 
 
Robin Simons 
206-601-7179 


